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Humber Valley Meeting Announcement  
Wed Dec 4th 2013 @ 7:30pm 

Northwood Community Center 
New Room #7 - Basement Level 

Please note that the winter meetings are scheduled on the first 
Wednesday of each month from October to April. Come out to 
meet other members, participate in club discussions, make 
suggestions for next year, and enjoy a winter program of 
speakers, movies, special events and more. Feel free to bring 
a friend.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here’s how to the get there: Take Sheppard Ave East of 

Jane or West of Keele to Arleta Ave. Turn north on Arleta to 
Clubhouse Court. Turn right to #15 Clubhouse Court. The 
Northwood Center is straight ahead on the left. Note that 
Clubhouse Court does not meet Sheppard Ave. You have to 
get to it from Arleta Ave. 

Come Hungry to the Dec 4th Meeting 
Program director, Jon 
Holmes decided he was 

getting tired of pizza at the 
winter meetings and is 
mixing it up with other tasty 
treats. Will it be Pizza? Will it 
be KFC? Maybe it will be 
Chinese food? Who knows? 

The only way to find out is to come to the meeting and taste for 
yourself. No time to stop in for dinner before the club meeting? 
No problem! Just come to the meeting hungry. 

2014 Renewal Reminder 
The new 2014 membership 
application form is attached to this 
Flyer and we will have copies 
available at the December 4

th
 

meeting. Please note the fee for 
renewals before Jan 1

st
 is only 

$75.00. What a deal! 
 
Make sure you have the correct 
amount in cash or bring a cheque to 
the meeting to renew. You can also 
mail your application form and 
cheque to Bruce Gillespie. It is 

important to fill in all the required 
information clearly so that we have 
accurate data in our membership database. 
 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Wed Dec 4
th

  

Club Meeting 

 Membership renewal drive 

 Vote on Constitution Changes 

 Everything About Indoor Flying 

Wed Jan 1
st

  New Year’s Day Fun Fly - 11am 

Wed Feb 5
th

  

Club Meeting  

 Executive Elections  

 Annual General Meeting (AGM)  

December 4th Meeting Program:  
Everything you always wanted to know 

about Indoor Flying but were afraid to ask!  
Indoor flying at the North Albion Collegiate has started and the 
Dec 4

th
 meeting will be all about Indoor. We will have:  

Indoor Show and 
Tell:  

Bring in your favorite 
indoor airplane and tell 
us about where you 
got it, how it flies and 
what you like and don’t 
like about it.  

Indoor Tips and Tricks:  
Club President Paul McMillan will lead a discussion of 

what works and what doesn’t when it comes to indoor flying 
and will share with you what are the best designs and 
materials to use as well as his secret flying tips.  

Question and Answer:  
Bring in that nagging question you always wanted to ask 
and see if you can stump our experts. If we don’t know the 
answer, we will make one up that sounds plausible.    

Amazing Videos:  
We have a video presentation of some competition indoor 
flying that will knock your socks off. You will not believe 
what these planes can do in 
tight spaces in the hands of 
an expert.  

Indoor has started at 
North Albion Collegiate 
We also want to remind you 
that we have started the winter 
indoor flying at North Albion 
Collegiate. The first session 
was held on Nov 16th. We have locked in the following dates. 
All flying is from 12:30pm to 2:30pm.  

 November 30 

 December 7 and 21 

 January 4 and 18 

 February 1 and 15  

 March 1 and 15 

Watch the forum and upcoming Flyers for any updates on 
indoor flying.   

Note:  North Albion Collegiate Institute is located just 
south of the field at 2580 Kipling Avenue on the west side. 
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Nov 6th Meeting Program Report 
Zoltan Pittner – 3D Printing! 

Well – you don’t 
see that every 
day. Zoltan did 
not disappoint 
us at the 
November 
meeting. This 
was one of the 
most interesting 
and unusual 
presentations 
we have ever 
had at a 
Humber 
meeting. We 
had not one, not 
two, but three 
different 3D 

printers going and after “printing” a 6” glider just to warm up, 
Zoltan went on to explain how this new technology works. You 
can make everything from servo mounts to household 
appliance parts. To finish off the evening, we saw a 
demonstration of the 3D software that lets you draw any 3D 
part and transfer it to the machine for printing.  

 

Sir Arthur Charles Clarke was a British author, inventor and 
futurist, famous for his short stories and novels, among them 
2001: A Space Odyssey (1968). In 1962 he wrote:  

“Any sufficiently advanced technology is 
indistinguishable from magic.”   

This technology certainly fits that definition. Thanks to Zoltan 
Pittner, Michael Walker and Mitch Raducanoiu who brought 

in and demonstrated these innovative printers for us.  

Your 2013 Executive Committee 
President, Paul McMillan ..........................  (905) 851-7387 
Past President, Pat Knight ........................  (416) 225-2687 
Vice President & Editor, Tom Gottlieb ......  (416) 781-3189 
Treasurer, Bruce Gillespie ........................  (416) 741-4385 
Danny Karaiskakis, Secretary ...................  (416) 356-1295 
Program Director, Jon Holmes .................  (416) 614-0052 
Field Officer, Ernie Dawson ......................  (416) 247-7750 
Chief Instructor/Safety Officer Tony Phan  (416) 436-8088 

Changing the Constitution – Tom Gottlieb 
As indicated in the November Flyer, we will 
vote on the proposed changes to the 
constitution at the December 4

th
 meeting. If 

you are coming to the meeting you can vote 
in person. If you are not going to be able to 
make the meeting, and you have not already 
done so, I encourage you to participate and 
send in your proxy form attached. Here are 
three convenient ways to send it in.  

1) Print sign and FAX it to Tom Gottlieb @ 416-781-2212. 

2) Print sign and scan it and email it back to 

tgott@sympatico.ca. 

3) Print sign and mail it back to the address on the form.  

During the November meeting the proposed changes were 
discussed and one additional change was adopted. This has to 
do with Article 3 which says:  
 
Article 3. Purpose 
The purpose of this Club shall be the advancement and safe 
enjoyment, to the fullest extent possible, of the recreational 
and competitive activity of radio control fixed wing model 
aircraft.  

Due to the increasing presence of helicopters and multi-rotor 
machines, and the existence of the helicopter field, some 
members thought this article should be relaxed a bit to 
acknowledge and not exclude the use of rotary wing machines. 
Therefore a small change was discussed and adopted to say:  
 
Article 3. Purpose 
The main purpose of this Club shall be the advancement and 
safe enjoyment, to the fullest extent possible, of the 
recreational and competitive activity of radio control fixed wing 
model aircraft.  

With this change, Tom Gottlieb proposed the motion to adopt 
the new constitution and it was seconded by Pat Knight. The 
vote will be held at the December 4

th
 meeting.  

Field Maintenance Update 
Ernie Dawson is always looking for volunteers who might be 

interested in helping out next season with mowing using our 
cool Gravely zero turn tractor. Here is a new future member 
and volunteer who wants to sign up. He’s just a bit young don’t 
you think Ernie? Maybe he should get his driver’s license first! 

 

If you are interested in helping out with any aspect of field 
maintenance, just contact Ernie Dawson (number at left). 

http://www.hvrcf.org/
mailto:tgott@sympatico.ca

